
From: Steve Verseman
To: TPUC DocketRoom
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 20-000111 Commission Conference beginning at 9:00 a.m. (CDT) on Monday, October

12, 2020
Date: Monday, October 5, 2020 4:36:36 PM

Regarding:   JOINT PETITION OF TENNESSEE-AMERICAN WATER
COMPANY AND THUNDER AIR, INC. D/B/A JASPER HIGHLANDS
DEVELOPMENT, INC. FOR THE APPROVAL OF AN ASSET PURCHASE
AGREEMENT AND FOR THE ISSUANCE OF A CERTIFICATE OF
CONVENIENCE AND NECESSITY

Our written comment is short, sweet, and simple - We are in favor of the
Purchase Agreement to transfer ownership, operation, and maintenance of
the existing Jasper Highlands Development, Inc. water system to the
Tennessee-American Water Company.

Barb and Steve Verseman
Owners of Lot RB 34 in Jasper Highlands
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